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Rebecca,
The survey link and website will be going live tomorrow or Tuesday.
| have spoken with Anna McKenzie and she has sent out emails to various local groups / stakeholders arranging meetings to get their
feedback. Other than that there was nothing new to share. She is trying to arrange a session with MDCA members in mid Sept but no firm
date as yet.

| have not seen any draft of the survey.

Regards,
Paul

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

On Sun, Sep 4, 2022 at 9:21 AM, Rebecca Patchett
<rebeccapatchett123@gmail.com> wrote:

Hello Paul

Did the council respond to your email from Wed. 24th? If so any new information that you can share? As you probably know the council
has put out a release about the structure plan and the survey. Have you got advanced copies of this? We're planning on looking closely at
the questions and then suggesting possible responses, though of coure don't really know the format of the survey just yet.

Regards
Rebecca Patchett (from MAG)
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